anne Baldwin

From: Peter Trowles

Sent: 21 April 2024 23:40

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on Planning Application 24/00539/F
Attachments: Stadium planning comments.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open ae®achments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

| have a®ached a *le with my comments objeceng to planning applica®on 24/00539/F for a stadium and hotel etc.
near Kidlington.

Regards,

Peter Trowles
38 School Road
Kidlington

OX5 2HB



